From: Arwady, Allison 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 10:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Post-travel Third-party funded travel 

Dear Steve,

I have returned from my sponsored travel to the Council of State and Territorial Epidemiologists (CSTE) conference in Boise, Idaho (June 4-7 2017).  I attended in my official capacity, my travel was sponsored by CSTE/CDC cooperative agreement, and I did not accept any gifts/ honoraria. I have attached both the reimbursement packet I have submitted to CSTE and the explanation to CSTE that a) the check may not be made out to me (rather, City of Chicago, who will reimburse me in turn) and b) that they need to divert from their usual practice of paying the federal per diem rate and instead only reimburse for receipted meal expenses, as required by Chicago. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Allison

Allison Arwady, MD, MPH

Chief Medical Officer

Chicago Department of Public Health

